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High Point Elks Lodge provided another Welcome Home Kit for a veteran 
from the Arthur Cassell Transitional Home. 

The Welcome Home Kits are for veterans moving from homelessness to 
permanent housing, and they provide up to $400 in household items to help 

with their transition.



The first month of new Elk’s year just flew by. I think that is because there is so 
much that happened this past month. We kicked off the new year with officer 
installation. We have had two initiations, and all the committees are starting to 
take shape. Jet and Christiana hosted a glow party that was a great success. Very 
well done. The plan is to continue having themed parties throughout the year. If 
you missed that one, you will want to make sure you don’t miss on the next one 
on May 4th.  We had a great showing from High Point at the PER drawdown in 
Greensboro, a great time was had by all. We had 8 officers and guests attend the 
DD clinic in Reidsville last Sunday. 

That was just April, we have a lot going on in May, starting with Spring 
Convention in Wilmington the weekend of May 3rd through the 5th. The 
following week we have music bingo on Saturday night and our annual 
Mother’s Day buffet on Sunday May 12th.  Remember that the pool opens on 
May 24th! 

Finally, let's not forget Memorial Day on May 27th. Let us pause our lives for a 
moment and reflect upon those who gave their last full measure of devotion to 
this great nation. We will never forget! 

I hope to see you around the Lodge sometime soon!

In Elkdom,
Kevin Randall 
Exalted Ruler

Upcoming Events  – E-blast Sign Up   –   Social Media –   Event Calendar 
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http://www.hpelks.com/social
http://www.hpelks.com/calendar


Congratulations to Bob L. Martin for being our April Elk of the Month! 

Bob has been a dedicated member since he joined in February of 2020. 

Bob has been an Officer of the Lodge, but most recently Bob finished off 

the construction of our new welcome area in the entry way of the Lodge. 

It looks fantastic! 

Thank you, Bob for all you do for our Lodge! 

Bob 
Martin



From the Lodge Office:

Pool time is almost here!! 

 The office is open from 10:00am through 1:00pm each day to take 
payments for member dues and pool memberships.  Bartenders can 
also take payments during regular Lounge hours.

Pool opening day is an extremely busy day in the office.  We need to 
make sure that all pool memberships have been processed and the 
cards are all ready by the time the pool opens.

PLEASE DO NOT WAIT UNTIL OPENING DAY TO PAY 
POOL DUES!!!

The office will close promptly at 1:00pm on the 24th to give us time 
to get payments processed.  No payments will be accepted by 
bartenders over Memorial Day weekend.  Any payments dropped off 
after 1:00pm Friday will be processed the following week.

Thanks so much for your cooperation.

Jamie, Karen, and Shari

wELKome New Members!

Brittany Orcutt, Tyler Wilson, 
Graham Vestal, Sam Vestal, 
Shannon Moore, Ashely Pozil, 
Gregg Weigel, Tina Blackwell, 
Debbie Hughes, with ER Kevin Randall.

Please say hello to our newest members 
when you see them around the Lodge!



Hello. My name is Amy (Birdie) Ingram, and I will be serving as your Ladies Auxiliary President for 2024-25. 
I have been a High Point resident for the last nine years; this is my seventh year as a High Point Elk.
I am currently engaged to the love of my life, Charlie Whitman, who became a member just last year.
I am excited about the upcoming year and look forward to serving alongside your 2024-25 Ladies Auxiliary 
Officers and Members.

At the Ladies Aux meeting held on Tuesday April 2nd the Officers for the year 2024-25 were installed:
President – Amy (Birdie) Ingram

Vice President – Jessica Farrar Cozart
Secretary – Karen Spillman

Treasurer – Theresa Franklin
Historian – Deanna Vernon

Parliamentarian – Catherine Van Hecke
Chaplin – MJ DeLille

Our March Activities included:
Self Defense Against Guns seminar was held on Tuesday March 5th, hosted by Mr. David Stacy of the Octagon 
Gym. Some non-Ladies Aux Members also benefited from this session.

Breakfast with the Easter Bunny was held on Saturday March 30th. Which, besides getting lovely pictures 
sitting on the Easter Bunny’s lap – included an Easter egg hunt, food, drink, and a coloring for the children. All 
participants had a fun time.
We also decorated for the Installation of Lodge Officers that took place on Saturday April 30th.
-----
During our April Meeting, besides installing the new officers, we discussed plans for our annual Chicken 
Picnic / Basket Raffle, which will take place on Saturday June 1st in the shelter. We discussed getting together 
with the Lodge and the Veterans committee to plan a ‘Red, White, and Blue Ball’ for Saturday, August 10th. 
Discussing having a Craft Vender Fair for a ‘Christmas in July’ sale, and also a ‘Sweetheart Dance’ 
(daddy/daughter, mommy/son)… Stay Tuned!
Next month we plan for the 4th of July activities, and we will enjoy a ‘spa night’, we will be making bath salts 
and have face masks to use as well.

If you would like to help out your lodge while participating in some fun activities just for the Members of the 
Ladies Aux please consider joining!
Our next meetings will be in the lounge: 
Tuesday, May 7th at 6pm.  
Tuesday September 10th at 6pm

We do some activities during the summer months and plan via email / texts / and quickie Board Member 
meetings.

Sincerely,
Amy (Birdie) Ingram
President, Ladies Auxiliary



28 29 30 1 2 3 4

P.E.R. 
Meeting
6:30pm

Member & 
Spouses Night

Veterans 
Committee Mtg 

6pm

Cinco De 
Derby
Party

5 6 7 8 9 10 11

Mike’s 
Famous 
Wings

Ladies 
Auxiliary 
Meeting

LODGE 
MEETING

7PM

Membership 
Committee Mtg

6pm

Music BINGO
7pm

12 16 13 18 14 15 16 17 18
Board of 
Directors 

Meeting 6pm
5

House 
Committee 

Meeting 7pm

Member & 
Spouses Night

SWHS Senior 
Cookout

Spelling Bee
7:30pm

19 20 21 22 23 24 25

Mike’s 
Famous 
Wings

LODGE 
MEETING

7PM

POOL 
OPENS!

Free Hot Dog 
Cookout

Bocce Ball & 
Cornhole

26 27 28 29 30 31 June 1

Indy 500 & 
Coca Cola 600

Member & 
Spouses Night

.

Ladies Aux
 BBQ Chicken 

& Basket 
Raffle

All events are Adult Only unless otherwise noted.
Visit hpelks.com for more information about upcoming events!

NC Elks Spring Convention
Wilmington, May 3rd – 5th 

http://www.hpelks.com/upcoming


Robert Gower, 5/1
Gary ‘Hutch’ Hutchins, 5/1

David Story, 5/2
Marisa Draughan, 5/3
Thomas Koontz, 5/4

Gentri Wiese, 5/5
Bob Gold, 5/6

Suzanne Brogdon, 5/7
Daniel Jackson, 5/8

Kent Yocum, 5/8
Jessica Goff, 5/11

Brandon Cook, 5/13
Kathrine Kelly, 5/13
Richard Pipan, 5/13
Mason Garner, 5/14
Jeffrey Miller, 5/14

Rusty Pate, 5/14
Kandace Perryman, 5/15

Shannon Moore, 5/16
Mark Vernon, 5/16

Mary Beth Thompson, 5/17
Mike Meunier, 5/18

Michael Whaley, 5/18
Dave Beaston, 5/19

Ashley Brimson, 5/19
Debbie Reynolds, 5/19

Tammy Petrie-Barnhill, 5/21
Kevin Wade, 5/21
Scott Collins, 5/22

Michael DeLille, 5/22
Mary Catherine Miller Nelson, 5/22

April Nichols, 5/22
Adam Kramer, 5/23
Wesley Carson, 5/24

Brad Mendenhall, 5/25
Kevin Stephenson, 5/25

Kevin Risdon, 5/26
Lindsay Welch, 5/26

Darla Swatz, 5/27
Shane Wright, 5/27

Matthew Kuennen, 5/28
Larry Stenzel, 5/29

Tommy Frazier, 5/30
Jeffery Jones, 5/30
Brian Moore, 5/31
Clark Pierce, 5/31

Courtney Turlington, 5/31































See you at the Elks!


